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February 19, 2020

Via Electronic and US Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DE 17-136; New Hampshire Statewide Energy Efficiency Plan
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Compliance Tariff Filing - NHPUC No. 20 (Correction)

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities’ (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I write to
provide a corrected Page 22 “Terms and Conditions” in the Electric Delivery Service Tariff— NHPUC No.
20. The correction made clarifies that Order No. 26,323 in Docket No. DE 17-136 Electric and Gas
Utilities 2018—2020 New Hampshire Statewide Energy Efficiency Plan approves the rate of 0.528C
collected through the Energy Efficiency portion of the System Benefits Charge. Also, language regarding
the Lost Base Revenue portion of the System Benefits Charge has been removed to closer align with
Order No. 26,323.

NHPUC No. 20 — Electricity Delivery
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities

Fourth Revised Page 22

In Order No. 26,323, the Commission approved the request for the System Benefits Charge rate
associated with the Company’s Electric Energy Efficiency Programs effective January 1, 2020. This rate
change results in an increase of 0.79%, or $0.93 for a residential customer taking energy service using
650 kilowatt-hours per month.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any
q uestions.

Sincerely,

Adam M. Hall

Enclosures


